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Mark Owens, Chief of Police 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Stabbing 
 
Date:         December 19, 2017 
  
Time:         9:55 PM   
 
From:  Corporal Greg Castillo   
 
Suspect:       Unknown   
 
Location:      1097 E Santo Antonio Dr, Colton  
 
Victim:          45 year old adult male 
 
Case:            17-08468  
 

 
Summary: 
 
 
The Colton Police Department received a 911 call in reference to a shooting at 1097 E Santo Antonio.  
Upon the officers arrival, a 45 year old adult male was located suffering from multiple stab wounds.  It 
was determined the victim was walking around his apartment complex when 2 unknown suspects 
approached the victim.  A confrontation ensued and the victim was stabbed. 
 
Colton Fire and AMR responded to the scene and subsequently transported the victim to a local 
hospital where is status is pending.  The detective division responded and took over the investigation. 
If anyone has any information regarding the incident, please contact Detective Jaeger at (909) 370-
5028.  
 


